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Dear vgvgvgvgvgvgvDear Patients and Families,

September 8th was our first Saturday Support Group. It was a wonderful gathering of families from Middle TN, 
Tullahoma, Alabama, and Florida! Families began to get to know each other, shared stories, shared knowledge 
and shared a meal with laughter sprinkled in during the two hours. It was a consensus to continue Saturday 
support groups!  See details for our next scheduled meeting.

WHEN:  October 6th, 2018
TIME:  11:AM - 1:00PM (LUNCH WILL BE SERVED)
WHERE:   Villages at Vanderbilt  (1500 21st Ave South,  Nashville, TN  37232

Conference Room 1202)
PARKING:  Directly behind the building with ground level entrance

It's great that many of you were participating in the golf tournament in West Tennessee in September , while 
others participated in support group.  We got some great feedback and ideas about additional supports for 
families, and we are working on those ideas. We hope you can join us in October to continue those 
conversations. All are welcome! 

Please RSVP by email (lisa.hale@vumc.org) or by calling Lisa at (615) 936-1924

Vanderbilt HD Clinic Support Group
Saturday October 6th, 2018 

Villages at Vanderbilt 
1500 21st Ave South, Nashville TN 37232 

Conference Room 1202




